
 

 

 
Ref: CC/MISC/2024-25/41  

Date: 22.10.2024  
 
To 
 
1. BSE Limited, Mumbai 
2. National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., Mumbai 
 

Subject: Clarification/ Confirmation on news item appearing in ‘Media/ Publication’ 
 
Sir/Madam, 
 
This is with reference to the news article published in the Economic Times on 22nd October 
2024, titled “L&T outbids BHEL for Rs. 40,000 Cr. NTPC Tender”. 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30(11) of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations 2015, we would like to clarify 
that NTPC invited bids for their pooled tender of three projects. BHEL participated in this 
tender enquiry. Project wise successful bidder is yet to be declared by NTPC.  
 
The above is for information and records please. 
 
Thanking you, 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
(Sayed Salahuddin) 

Dy. Manager, Corporate Communication, BHEL 

SAYED 
SALAHUDDIN
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